
11/30/2022


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Brit Floyd - The World’s Greatest Pink Floyd Show has just wrapped up the final leg of their 2022 World 
Tour last week in Porto, Portugal. The tour which launched in North America in March of this year,  took 
the band to 134 cities of which 90 engagements in the North America and  44 engagements throughout 
the UK and Europe.


Today, the band announces that they have ended their management relationship with long term 
management representative - CMP Entertainment. Immediately going forward, Brit Floyd will be 
represented exclusively by Palladium Entertainment for all business management, booking, publicity and 
media.


The band will be touring extensively in 2023 with a very special show being created to celebrate the 50th 
Anniversary of Pink Floyd’s 1973 iconic masterpiece The Dark Side of the Moon. The tour is currently 
being booked at press time. For inquires and media please contact Andy Robbins at Palladium 
Entertainment palladiumentertainmentgroup@gmail.com.
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